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TOWN OF ENFIELD 
 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE! 
 
 
 

ROADS 2015 REFERENDUM ROAD RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT 
 

 
 
TO:   Residents / Landowners 
 
FROM:  Town of Enfield Department of Public Works 
 
RE:  Thompsonville Southwest Road Reconstruction Project:  Sidewalk 

through driveway removal 
 
DATE:  Friday, March 22, 2019 
 
 
 
Thompsonville Southwest Road Reconstruction Project is tentatively scheduled to begin 
in June 2019. The project involves the complete, full-depth reconstruction of Spring 
Street, Cross Street, South Street, Maple Avenue and Pease Street.  
 
Pursuant to a September 5, 2017 Town Council adopted policy, all concrete sidewalks 
through the driveways will be removed and replaced with asphalt.  Driveways and 
sidewalks constructed of materials other than asphalt or concrete, such as pavers or 
bricks, will be considered on a case-by-case basis for replacement.   
 
For your convenience, please visit www.enfield-ct.gov/1112 to view the “Sidewalk 
Through Driveway Policy.”  If you have any questions or concerns regarding this project 
or this notice, please contact Mr. J.P. Rodriguez at 860-763-7095 or via email at 
jrodriguez@enfield.org.  Thank you. 


